
North Country Quilting Guild

                                            UFO Experience

In this case, UFO stands for UnFinished (quilting) Object not 
that funny thing you saw that night after you had a few glasses 
of wine.

If you have been quilting for more than a month or so, you 
probably have a UFO or two or three or four or….. maybe even 
12 or more!  If you have at least 12 – well this program is for 
you.  For those who may not have 12 projects started but not 
finished, we can also define it as projects you would like to do 
“someday”.

Here is how it’s going to work.  Before our meeting in January, 
you will need to make a list of 12 UFO projects you would like 
to work on in 2017.  You do not need to decide when you will 
work on them or what order to them in.  Just list them and give 
each a number 1-12.  

Each month we will draw a number and it is the project with that
number you should work on that month.  Did you notice, we 
said “work on” not finish.  Perhaps you will finish it and that is 
the best possible outcome, but progress is good too.   



We will draw the numbers at the meetings in the months that we
meet and in the months that we don’t meet the numbers will be 
drawn and communicated via the Guild’s Facebook page and e-
mail.  Since we meet the 4th Tuesday of each month that is when 
we will do the monthly drawing.

Also the guild’s Facebook page will be a great way to share 
what we are working on each month and the progress we make.  
Of course we will always share at our Guild meetings.  

Prizes?  You want prizes?  Ok, Just Threads will donate a small 
prize each month with a random drawing to someone who has 
participated that month.  Show and Tell your project at the 
meeting or via Facebook and you can qualify.  If you do not do 
Facebook  you can contact someone who does and they can post 
for you.

Perhaps if there is enough interest we can have some UFO 
project days to get together and work on our projects.  

This is meant to encourage and motivate us to finish some of our
projects but most importantly to have fun and get to know some 
of our guild members better.

If you have any questions, please contact Laura Little – 315-
782-1674 or quilt@twcny.rr.com.
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